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the Com4missîoni's teams nlot having SiMilar accuss to
registers mairitained at sea ports, the Commisslon
eXpressed ïts concern and reoommended to, the Government
of the Republic or Viet.Nam to make necessary arrangement
as sooin as possible. The Goverient of the Republi.c of,'
V±et.Naxn has inf'orme that control tower re'gisteZs at
a±rports and registers at sea ports where the control is
daily, cararot be shown to the CommjsaïonP5 team as they
contaIn information concerninÀg both ïnternai and external
movem6nt. Regardïng acceus to, registers at sea ports,
where the >control is flot dailyt the GQverneont of the
RepublieC of Vlet-Namhas informed that no register, le
mnainta.ined as these Sea ports.are flot opento
international movement. The matter is undeZ
eônsïderatioiè The Commissiôn>'s'teams have been given
access to dontrol tôVer registxisi iri SôWLh V±et*%N
showing Gxterilal trafic at other airPOrt$ wheré 't he
'cont.rol is flot dally.'

37.A separate report to the CohwChaa.rmen Juentj.oned
irapaagrph36 o? the Eighth Interira Repor't cdortaininxg

the text>of the ComÉmissionys decision, the d±ssexiting<
opin ofo the Polish Delegation'and the views of the

Indian ani Canadian Delegatiois, has al.ready be-en
forwarded.vide the Commrission$$ letter N'o.

IC/ADM/VIZI-Ia/58/901 dated .the 7th June.1958.

Acopy o? the Commission'es decision wasn
forwarded to both the Parties. On i>+th J'und 3958, the
P.A.V.ON, High"Command stated that this decision o? the
Conimissîon wdas contrary to'the spirit and letter of the
Geneva Agreement, to Protocol 23 of' the Central Joint
Commission and was beyond the comp etence of the Commissi"


